
NEOkla Club Meeting  March 12, 2024 

 

Members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers, Jason Baney – Treasurer, 
Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and Wes 
Wood.  The minutes of the January meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved.  

Solo Report:  Event next weekend. 

Road Racing – Neil Cox: Super Tour at Hallett on Aoril 20-21.  We need volunteer 
workers for this event.  There is a new paddock area on the west side of the tunnel.  
The pavilion next to the tower has been enclosed.  There will be a regional race at 
Hedge Hollow near KC in mid May, a majors at Ozark International in June, and a 
majors at Hallett in mid July. 

Rally Cross – Jason Baney: There were 20 drivers in 13 cars for the event. 

MIDIV Convention: There was a good turnout.  The emphasis was more toward the 
general membership and less toward administration.  The convention will be in Topeka 
again next year. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Betty Martin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


